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Recall, one Ethics Commissioner wants to revisit the University of South Carolina football ticket opinion.  This issue 
has been put on the Ethics Commission agenda for July 20th.   The Ethics Commission attorney plans to present the 
Order as adopted (allowing the practice), introduce the Commissioner’s proposed, revised order (disallowing the 
practice), and allowing discussion.  The Commission attorney stands behind the original opinion, but he’s not sure 
whether the other Commissioners will be swayed.   Butch will be there to present for us in the event its necessary. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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